Rosenberg Corey

From: Aaron Brown <aaronmbrown503@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 3:14 PM

To: SHS Exhibits; Sen Courtney

Subject: Another Oregonian in support of HB 2004

In a time of increasing economic and political uncertainty, safe, secure, and stable housing is one of Oregon's
largest social justice issues. Assurances that renters won't be exposed to cruel, unnecessary evictions that
threaten families' jobs, children's educations, and our community's health and wellbeing are a necessary
component of a morally just framework for housing. The stresses and impacts of no cause evictions are well
documented and inexcusable in a compassionate, progressive state like Oregon. Senator Courtney, | implore
you to ask yourself what side of history you'd like to be on. I urge you to join Community Alliance of Tenants
and their advocates in support of Housing Bill 2004.

Aaron Brown
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